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Secondary Transfer Meeting – Tuesday 13th September – 3.20pm 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
For year 6, the beginning of term brings with it the secondary transfer process. The 
application period began on 1st September and closes on 31st October. Greenwich 
provide detailed information about this on their website. 
 
Further to the information found online, we will be holding our annual secondary transfer 
meeting on Tuesday 13th September at 3.20pm for all year 6 parents and carers. 
 
In the meeting, we will talk through the process and some of the key information detailed in 
the secondary school admission booklet. This can be accessed here. We recommend 
looking at this in advance of the meeting. 
 
If you have any questions about this in advance of the meeting, please do not hesitate to 
contact the office or to speak to us on the gate. 
  
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Jack Green 
Deputy Head 
 
 

https://www.royalgreenwich.gov.uk/info/200286/apply_for_a_school_place/1937/apply_for_a_secondary_school_place
https://edition.pagesuite-professional.co.uk/html5/reader/production/default.aspx?pubname=&edid=73663f83-012c-40d6-8cca-7cd70a815466

